
SJOA SENIOR 
PUBLIC 
HEARING  
Senior Services and needs  

SJOA will be hosting the Senior Public 

Hearing and would like to invite you to 

attend.  We would like to hear your 

thoughts and concerns pertaining to 

services and needs of seniors in Sierra 

County. Please attend the public hearing 

on April 12th 3:00PM located at 360 W 4th 

Ave T or C NM 87901.  For our registered 

clients needing transportation to attend, 

please call 575-894-6641 to schedule a 

ride. 

 

Senior Public 

Hearing 

Discussion on 

current senior 

services and 

growing needs in 

Sierra County 

 

April 12th at 3:00 

PM 

360 West 4th Ave   

T or C NM 87901 

 
SIERRA JOINT OFFICE 

ON AGING 

360 West 4th Ave T or C  
NM 87901 

575-894-6641 

A quorum of the SJOA 

board may be present. No 

voting will take place.   
 

 


